
VILLAGE OF ALBION 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

November 21, 2018,5:00 PM 

PRESENT: 

Matt Hand, Karen Conn, Phil Ciarico. 

ALSO IN ATTENDENCE: 

Code Enforcement Officer Ron Vendetti, Larry Harvey, Ralph McMuray, Kevin Parker, Adam Johnson 

CALLED TO ORDER: 

Matt opened the meeting at 5:00 PM. The Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

PUBLIC HEARING CORSO SUB-DIVISION 

Chairperson Matt Hand opened the Public Hearing for comments on the proposed sub-division at 24 E Bank 

Street. 

Adam Johnson spoke about his concerns for assess to his building and deliveries. 

PUBLIC HEARING CLOSED 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil the Public Hearing closed at 5:04 PM. 

Motion passed unanimously 

SUB-DIVISION APPROVED 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil approving the sub-division at 24 E Bank Street. Motion 

passed unanimously 

ADJOURN 

A motion was made by Phil, seconded by Karen to adjourn the meeting at 5:09 PM. Motion passed 

unanimously 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ron Vendetti 


